
Head of the Stour 2025 

Course Maps 

 

A general map of the course and marshalling zones is shown below: 

 

  



During Division 1, we have been advised that a sailing race will be taking place from Highcliffe Sailing Club.  It will be following the course marked in red 

on the map below, which has been set to avoid both our marshalling and racing areas as far as possible. When racing up the harbour, Head of the Stour 

competitors should keep to the south of the line of red buoys to ensure that they do not encounter racing sailing craft. 

 


